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The 2011 Prairie 

Plains-directed 

Bader Park Walking 

Tour Program 

opened its 29
th
  

season Saturday 

morning, Feb. 26
th
 

with a 7:00 a.m. 

Earlybird Tour - and 

it was one for the 

record books!  The 

group of seven  

hikers experienced spectacular waterfowl viewing along the river and 

sandpits in the park.  Although it was a brisk 9 degrees, there was very 

little wind, and the landscape was beautiful with a blanket of fresh 

snow.  The sight and sounds of tens of thousands of birds - dominated 

by Canada geese, mallards and pintails - kept everyone fully occupied 

and distracted from chilling toes. 
 

 The Bader Park walks offer many perks:  fresh air and exercise 

on trails through prairie, woodland and riverside; viewing wildlife and 

learning more about the natural history of the Platte River environs; and 

pleasant social interaction (usually including some fine carbs & coffee at 

the end)!  Itõs never too late for resolutions, so make it one of yours to 

join us in enjoying these morning strolls through Bader Park this year.  

See the schedule of spring & summer walks on the flip side of this page. 

Prairie plains Link  

Migratory waterfowl on the Platte at Bader Park, February 26
th 
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Itôs Spring! 

(in the greenhouse) 

     Greenhouse construction continued 

through February, but Sarah wasnõt 

about to wait for the last nail to go in 

before getting her hands back into the 

seeds.  Above, she spent a good part 

of her birthday on the 16
th
 planting 

prairie violets.    

At right, sheõs 

inserting the 

sharp points of 

needle and thread 

grass seeds into 

cone-tainers.   Sarah BaileySarah Bailey


